
“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 
Spacecon Region 

President 
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Salary 1st Qtr Anniversaries 

Adolfo M. Gonzalez 26 

Bobby L. Adams 24 

Humberto Gonzlez Rodriguez 23 

Carlos R. Miramontes 22 

German G. Gutierrez 20 

Pedro S. Ramos 20 

Juan M. Gonzalez 18 

Ronald F. Hyer Jr. 18 

James S. Aguilar 11 

Gilberto Almaguer Moreno 9 

Fernando N. De Loera 9 

Zachary T. Lorenz 9 

Porfirio Hernandez Flores 8 

Carlos Cedillo 6 

Juan Gonzalez Moreno 5 

Christopher D. Stewart 2 

Quint E. Kurtz 26 
Diego Gallegos 24 
Kevin Emerson 22 

Welcome New Hires / Re-Hires! 

Let’s Get Social…  
Take photos of your jobsite, co-workers,  

events for work! 

Then email them, along with a blurb about the  
photo to nyelinski@spacecon.com.  

Next, like us on  
Facebook and  

follow us on Instagram  
to see your photos!  

Marcos Miramontes 

Jonathan Gallegos 

Francisco Rodriguez 

Antonio Sardina Padron 

Sergio Mendoza Mendez  

Quarterly Measure 

A P R I L  2 4 ,  2 0 2 3  V O L U M E  7 ,  I S S U E  1  

In this Issue 
- UAL—A West Club 

Earns Safety 
Recognition From 
Turner Construction 

- 2022 Safety Record—
Safety Lunches 

- Bill McCaffrey  
Trains Our  
Leadership Team 

- Employee Service  
Awards 

UAL—A West Club Earns Safety Recognition 
From Turner Construction 

UAL – A West Club earns Safety Recognition from Turner Construction 

In November of 2022 Denver International Airport celebrated its final two major 
concourse projects that added 39 gates over the last four years. 

Concourse B and A were part of the expansion.  Concourse A added 530,000 square 
feet of cavernous new space housing a dozen new gates remade waiting areas for a 
handful of existing gates and a new upper-level United Club.  The United Club project 
is currently being Supervised by Leopoldo Gallegos.  The project is being managed by 
Bryan Lewis.  The club is expected to open this summer. 
 
Our outstanding team of leaders have continued to showcase our standards of Safety 
first and their dedication has not gone unnoticed. Turner has acknowledged our team 
with Safety Excellence.         

(Photos were taken in the main concourse, PPE is not required). 
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The past few weeks we have been having pizza luncheons to celebrate a huge 
safety success.  Thank you for always supporting one another and putting safety as 
your number one priority day in and day out. 

“We wanted to take some time to extend our gratitude to everyone. We wanted to 
let everyone know that the company worked over 200,000 man-hours in 2022 with 
zero recordable incidents. An accomplishment like that doesn’t happen by chance. It 
takes commitment, planning, support, and a lot of hard work. Great job for 
supporting and helping the entire team achieve this accomplishment. Your 
commitment to excellence in building a safety culture within our company is 
commendable and very much appreciated.” 

Thank you, 

Jesus, Kevin, Scott, Bob 

2022 Safety Record—Safety Lunches 
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Bill McCaffery facilitated a leadership training class at the end of March, training allows each of our 
leaders to further develop their skills and enhance their knowledge base along. The class was taught as 
a group which allows our team to use each other as resources in the field and reflect on what they 
learned together.  

Bill McCaffrey Trains Our Leadership Team 


